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Overview
Mission Statement

Strategic Goals

Action Plan



MacArthur empowers all 
learners to thrive

Concurrent In-Person
Remote
Targeted In-Person
Hybrid In-Person

Remote
Targeted In-Person

Hybrid In-Person
Concurrent In-Person

FLEX Monday Schedules







Strengthen writing 
strategies across subjects



Cohorting of teachers and 
classes for more 
instructional time in 
science, math, and literacy 



Expansion of Exploratory 
offerings through cohorts 
and into next year 



Focus on sharing of 
expertise and professional 
growth through Passport to 
Learning, scheduled staff 
meetings, and networking 
with other area middle 
schools



Support positive and 
collaborative culture that 
enhances professional 
learning and practice



Reflect on the parent 
perspective of Distance 
Learning in the regular 
MacArthur Musing 
publications



Partner with outside 
experts for Parent 
Education Opportunities



Alternative learning 
spaces for students and 
staff



Continuation of Fitness 
Room improvements



Build collaborative 
spaces, continuing with 
furniture plan (teachers 
on the run)



We thank you for your 
continued support as we 

strive to improve the 
learning experience for our 

students, parents, and 
faculty.



Planning for Moments
New Gym Floor
Interscholastic Opportunities
Unified National Banner
COVID Mitigation
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Relationships


